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MEMORANDUM

TO : All Regional Executive Directors
DENR Regions 1-13, CAR & NCR

FROM : The Undersecretary
Legal, Administration, Human Resources, and Legislative Affairs

SUBJECT : RE-SCHEDULING OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL
RESOURCES (ENR) ACADEMY SUPERVISORY AND
MANAGEMENT COURSES

DATE : 10 March 2021

This has reference to the attached Memorandum dated 21 January 2021 regarding the
conduct of Environment and Natural Resources (ENR) Academy Supervisory and Management
Courses initially scheduled this first quarter of 2021.

Please be informed that the conduct of the above-mentioned Courses is re-scheduled in the
third quarter. Upon evaluation and with careful considerations of the developments of the
country’s response in battling the spread of COVID-19 disease, the Human Resource Development
Service has high hopes to utilize the face-to-face learning modality in implementing the said
courses. With the enhanced curriculum, we believe that the environmental field officers and
managers will be able to completely absorb, deepen, and enrich their knowledge, experiences, and
competencies as they embark into the challenges of the sessions, hands-on training, field
exposure/site visit, and community engagements.

Further, HRDS is also elated to get overwhelming response from the field offices. Based
on the accumulated submissions, the office has reached a total of three hundred eighty-five (385)
nominees for both Supervisory and Management Courses. This is somehow a clear manifestation
that the Academy is indeed the trusted and credible learning facility that provides quality learning
and produces competent environmental advocates and leaders. Given the limited number of slots
for this year’s batch, all nominees will undergo a rigorous selection process in order to identify the
most fit and deserving ones who shall commence their life-changing ENR Academy journey.

Should you have further queries regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Carlos A.
Bartolata, Jr. of HRDS-TDD at (02) 8426-3852 / IP loc. 1065-66 or at mobile number
09156067715.

For information and guidance.

ATTY.E D. ADOBO, JR., CESO I
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